
	

 
To all our very loved customers  
 
Redbalifrog started with humble beginnings in mid 2007 and what a wonderful journey it 
has been for the past 15 years. Our plan was to create original silver pieces with 
exceptional detail that reflected the world around us, we feel we have done that and 
more. The Redbalifrog team are so very proud of our many beautiful designs and 
accomplishments over the years. 
  
Unfortunately, it is with sadness in our hearts that we have decided to retire our family 
business.  
 
Our final Redbalifrog collection was our 2021 Christmas collection ‘Joyful Traditions’ and 
no further stock is being produced. What our retailers have left in stock now are the final 
pieces available. They will be for sale until all stocks have been purchased, don’t miss 
out if there are pieces you wish to own. 
 
The main Redbalifrog business will close on the 17th December 2021 as will the 
Australian website. Most other Redbalifrog sites will remain open until stocks sell out… 
  
We are so very thankful to you all for your continued support and love over the years 
and for being a part of the Redbalifrog family, we really can’t thank you all enough. 
 
Wishing everyone a Peaceful and Happy Christmas 
Cheers and farewell to all 
  
Amanda & Nick Bazarow 


